
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  BOX TOPS  
We are once again 
asking families, 
neighbors and friends 
to find those box tops 
and bring them in to 
your child’s class. The 
school is looking for the 
classroom with the 
most box tops to be our 
FALL CHAMPIONS for 
the 2018-2019 school 
year. All box tops are 
due to each classroom 
by October 1, 2018.  

Good Luck! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th Grade 

News 

On October 1st, 

Monday, We will 

have a half day. 

Fifth grade’s 

dismissal time will 

be at 11:35.  

 

Carline procedures as 

usual. 

 

Buses procedures as 

usual. 

 

Child Care is open.  

 

  
 

We finished our FIFTH week of school! 

HIP HIP HOORAY! 
Spelling/Vocabulary: Students took their 

spelling test on Wednesday. We have begun 

Unit 2 in Vocabulary. Their test will be next 

Wednesday, 26th.  

 

Reading: We have one last week for September 

Reading Minutes. We finished up studying 

Compare and Contrast and moved to Cause 

and Effect. Students worked with signal words 

to make distinguishes between the two. 

 

Math: Our first chapter focusses on Place 

Value. Students will have a test next 

Wednesday, 26th. We will spend one day of 

review beforehand. Students continue to work 

on Study Island and Moby Max in class.  

 

Socials Studies: We have begun our first 

chapter! This chapter focusses on Life in the 

Western Hemisphere.  

 

Religion: We have been using Bibles to find 

passages throughout the New and Old 

Testament that describe God, Nature and 

Creation. 

 

NWEA: Will not begin for Fifth Grade until 

October.  

Monday, September 24th, 

Reading Minutes and Log 

Due 
 

Wednesday, September 

26th, Vocabulary test AND 

Math test AND Non-

Uniform Day AND 

Scholastic Book Orders 

Due 
 

Thursday, September 

27th, Simple Solutions 

Quiz  
 

Friday, September 28th, 

Social Studies Test 
 

Monday, October 1st, Half 

Day and LAST DAY for 

BOX TOPS! 

 

Week of 09/18 

Important 
Dates Ahead! 

Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ 
 

Half Day  

Reading Minutes 
September Reading Minutes are ending. 
The last week of minutes will be recorded on 
October 1st. Students need to have read a 
total of 360 minutes for the month to 
receive full points on the assignment.  
 

 

Virtue of the Month: 

Patience 
Let your hope keep you 

joyful, be patient in 
your troubles, and pray 

at all times. 
(Romans 12:12) 

 

 


